6331 Hollywood Blvd. Suite 700 Los Angeles, CA 90028-6313

May 2, 1989

Dear Contributor,

I am writing this letter to thank you for the contributions that you have made to ABLE to help in the task of handling the drug problem in society.

The Narconon Chilocco New Life Center is on its way to becoming the largest drug rehabilitation benter in the world. Narconon now has contractors on the site to get the major renovations underway.

Our progress to this point has been made possible through the efforts of responsible individuals like yourself that have confronted the danger that the drug problem represents to our survival and the survival of our families and our future generations.

Your support in putting the Narconon Chilocco New Life Center there is vital to arresting and reversing the downward spiral of society caused by the use of drugs.

We urge you to continue your support of the Narconon Chilocco New Life Center Project.

Sincerely,

Joseph Francis
Deputy Executive Director
ABLE International

P.S. I have enclosed a recent news article showing a grant ABLE made to Narconon for the Chilocco Project that your donations made possible.